EMAIL

Dear Bob,

11-10-2009

In my endeavors to find help in regards to the retaliation and harassment I believe I have endured in the work place I have come across a law firm who suggested and offered to send a legal document to my employer on my behalf titled "Desist and refrain". They were going to charge me of course for this service. I was shocked that there was such an easy solution to a situation I had presented to SEIU and you as my paid representatives.

What are the pro's and con's to this suggestion? Is this solution covered under the umbrella of the association?

Can you please provide for me a comprehensive explanation of what my dues cover with your services. I would greatly appreciate clarity in this matter, I have not yet ordered this service document. I am however returning to work Monday, November the 16th. Since I have not received resolve in the matter retaliation, harassment in the workplace I need to be informed and protected.

Sincerely,

Tiffany Anderson